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Regional Chairs Committee Update 

 

1. Efficiency Study 

Mr. Rayworth updated that the project is continuing to move forward. There have been 

come challenges collecting all of the required information from some municipalities, which 

is causing some delays with the completion of the study. 

 

2. Meeting Request with Minister 

The committee and municipal units are frustrated with the lack of leadership from the 

Minister of Environment. A request will be sent for a sit-down meeting with the Regional 

Chairs Committee and the Minister early in the New Year. 

 

Regional Coordinator Committee – Update 

 

1. The next meeting of the Regional Coordinator Committee will be January 16th  

 

Education 

 

1. Staff have been busy educating residents and businesses on the new Dual Stream 

Recycling Program, as Phase 2 – The Mandatory Phase started on December 1st. 

 

Enforcement 

 

1. The Enforcement Office continues to inspect materials curbside as well as onsite 

2. The Enforcement Office is focusing on residential curbside recycling audits. She is 

tracking the number of residents that have made the change to dual stream recycling and 

‘reminding’ those residents which have not made the switch of the deadline of December 

1st.   


